From: Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Harold Chapdelaine; John Custer; Sean DeBettencourt; Peter Gearhart; Rita Jeffers; Reade
Milne; James Rogers; Michael Watts; Richard Marks (Daedalus/CHA); Chris Blessen (Tappe);
Christina Opper (Daedalus/CHA); Marni Lipke

Subject: [--EXTERNAL--]: Fwd: Estimator

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Paul Lazes <paullazesl@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Jul 2, 2020 at 8:36 AM

Subject: Estimator

To: Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>

Please let me know by when to expect your answers. If possible, before Monday which is our next
meeting.

Many thanks,

P



